
 

 

 

 

August 25, 2022 

Welcome to our new TITAN families!  

We have some good news to share with you as the delivery of our math programs have changed slightly 

for grade 9 students.  Students will continue to take math all year as in the past.  They will now receive 

two credits, as we have combined both Transitional Math along with the grade 9 Math course.  Students 

are automatically enrolled in both sections.  In conjunction, as past practice, English Language Arts will 

run all year. We have now combined the course lifeworks with our ELA curriculum to allow students to 

receive 1.5 credits for this course.   

We look forward to welcoming all students on September 7th.   Grade 9 students are to report to their T.A.  

for 9:00 A.M.  The Student Teacher Advisors (T.A.) and classrooms are indicated on student timetables 

which are in the student portal.   Students will remain in their T.A.  for the morning.  We will have many 

adults out and about to help support this important day and help to find your T.A. classrooms         

No need to bring a lunch as our grade 9 students will be offered a free hotdog lunch! 

The afternoon classes will be condensed to allow students to meet with all their teachers. 

We look forward to all your contributions in making 22-23 school year an awesome one! 

Kind Regards,  

TC Administration 


